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Sent: 07 January 2020 17:25
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Planning application objection for development on land at Wisloe

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern 

 
Please accept this email as notification of my objection to the proposed development (plan 
PS37) to build on the land at Wisloe. 

 
I object to the development as it would have adverse environmental effects caused by a 

high percentage of occupants of the dwellings needing to use a car to travel to work and 
for other purposes. This will increase the noise levels and pollution on the A38 to exceed 

permitted levels. 
 

The air quality from increased vehicle emissions on A38 and M5 from this development will 
have a huge impact on the health and wellbeing of the residents of Slimbridge.  

 
The village junior and infant school is located within 150 yards of A38, Stroud district 
council should consider the severe impact an additional 6,000 cars, plus more from 

Berkeley/Sharpness development, will have on the health of the children of Slimbridge.  
 

For the reasons given, the application to build on the land at Wisloe should be refused, 
and I respectfully ask the Council to do so. 

 
Yours sincerely  


